
 

TERM 1 2023 

    Term 1        

30 Jan—6 April 

 

 

BOT Meeting Dates 

14 February              

28 March 

 

Goal Setting                   

Interviews 

6 March 

 

Small Schools        

Athletics Day 

9 March 

 

Senior School 

Camp 

15 to 17 March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News                         

Term 1 Issue 2  

14 February 2022 
         
 

Our swimming programme started last week with Mrs Green and it 
has been great to see the progress all the students are making by 
participating in daily lessons. If you would like to watch your child’s 
lesson, please get in touch with the classroom teacher who will let 
you know their lesson time. The children need to bring their               
swimming togs every day this week. Next week we will be swimming 
on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 
 

We have a new structure for our Social Worker in Schools (SWIS) 
programme this year. Fee Stephenson has taken on a new role in the 
organisation and so we currently have Vicky and Lindsay coming out 
to Glenorchy School on Tuesdays. They are taking a series of whole 
class sessions with our students covering topics such as the brain, 
coping with feeling nervous/anxious, knowing and identifying big 
feelings, strategies for coping or dealing with those feelings, relating 
to others and conflict resolution. Following this, Vicky will be                    
available to take individual sessions with students as required. 
 

It was also great to have Pip and Harold the Giraffe here in the first 
week of term 1 to work with our students. Pip also covered topics 
about relating to others - how to be a good friend, making good 
choices, positive conflict resolution and reinforcing our school value 
of kindness. 
 
Next week, Shotover School will be holding their Year 5 and Year 6 
School Camp in Glenorchy. Some of their activities will take place at 
Glenorchy School. We are looking forward to hosting small groups of 
Shotover students at a time over the two weeks that the camps are 
taking place. It will give our students the opportunity to meet and 
get to know children from another local school. 
 
Student of the Week 

 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie 








